Page 2 Nov 7, 2019 meeting

A discussion of the replacement of double doors to the clubhouse that has brought three proposals ranging from \$22,000 -\$33,000. More info regarding RFP and bids to make sure they are bidding apples to apples. Committee to review before next meeting. Deb to forward email bids and RFP again to all members.

8:24 Deb reported that John Cronin of the Town Select Board wants a "Soft Audit" for "Anthony's on The Green".

8:25- A short discussion about the Fin-Com questions for May town meeting will be discussed at next meeting.

Hallow of humber had Sorfed Muhael Sorfed

8:31 -Larry Wise moved to adjourn, passed unanimously.

Submitted by; Mike Sarsfield